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To whom it may concern. 
 
Please stop this proposed development. 
 
I OBJECT for several  reasons. 
 
Whitstable is too small and already overcrowded with extra traffic jams , therefore more noise and pollution . 
 
There would be more sewage in the sea( something which has still not been addressed). 
 
There won’t be enough local  adequate medical care options , as these are already stretched . 
 
Will also have pressure on the schools and child care services. 
 
Finally our beautiful country side, wildlife and  birds  will be lost forever. Not to mention the farmland. We need to 
grow food to eat and not grow lego houses. ! 
 
Please do not dismiss the wishes of the local community! 
 
Kind Regards 
Polly Sander 
 




